## **Norfolk Insider**

City of Norfolk, NE

www.ci.norfolk.ne.us

May 17, 2016

## "Public Meeting to be held on Norfolk Avenue project"



Pictured is an artist's rendering of the proposed reconstruction project on Norfolk Avenue from First Street to Cottonwood Street. The public is invited to an open house about the project on May 23.

Information about the reconstruction of Norfolk Avenue from 1<sup>st</sup> Street to Cottonwood Street will be given at a Public Open House on Monday, May 23, 2016 from 5:00 pm to 7:00 pm at the Norfolk City Council Chambers at 309 N. 5<sup>th</sup> Street (enter through the northwest door of the building.)

The project which is funded by the City of Norfolk includes roadway reconstruction, bridge replacement, trail construction and lighting improvements.

Stakeholders, business owners and members of the public are invited to the open house where exhibits of different phases will be shown. City of Norfolk staff and Olsson Associates project engineers will be present to discuss the project and answer questions. More information available at www.norfolkne.gov/engineering/norfolkaveproject.htm

Construction is slated to begin in 2017 with completion in the fall.

For more information contact the City of Norfolk Engineering Division at 402-844-2020.